
 

 

February, 2018 

First, thank-you for your thoughts and prayers for my Dad, 87 years old is not a bad 
run, but I wish it would have been longer. 

I apologize to George and Dave for missing the seminar, I hear there were roughly 
20 attendees and you guys did a nice job with your demonstrations. Thanks for the 
effort! 

Next Saturday, March 3rd is our Blanket Shoot. No entry fees for this shoot just bring 
a prize that is valued between $10 and $50  to put on the blanket, the Top Shooter 
gets first pick of prizes, then down the line. Bill, I am apologizing to you because I 
can’t be there, I had previous commitments that were messed up due to Dad’s death.  
I know it’s a lot of work and I know everyone that can make it will have a good time. 
Hope the weather cooperates as well.  

I just became a member of the Centerburg Conservation Club, very excited about 
that! If you’re thinking about joining, now is a good time, they have waived part of 
the fees, for OVMLGC members, they are not charging the $65 initiation fee.  You can 
download the application and read the requirements on their web site.  

Our next shoot is April 7th, then on April 14th is Pheasant Forever kids day, only 
mentioning this to give a heads-up, we’ll need some volunteers to help up at the PFE 
Kids day.  

Sincerely 

Mark Hazel 


